
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

CSS	Job	Clinic	
	
Hitting	the	job	market	next	year	and	have	no	idea	what	to	expect?	Or	maybe	you	want	a	
second	set	of	eyes	on	your	CV	or	Cover	Letter?	Please	join	members	of	the	CSS’s	
Executive	Board	and	Graduate	Student	Caucus	for	our	second	CSS	Job	Clinic!	
	
This	event	will	take	the	form	of	an	open	conversation	between	graduate	students	and	
contingent	faculty	and	postdoctoral	fellows,	tenure-track	and	tenured	faculty	to	give	
CSS	GSC	members	the	opportunity	to	ask	questions	about	the	job	market	process	and	
discuss	their	job	documents	(CVs,	Cover	Letters,	Teaching	and	Research	Statements).	
Anyone	contemplating	the	job	market	is	encouraged	to	participate.		
	
This	event	will	take	place	during	the	first	session	of	the	conference	on	Thursday,	July	
25th	from	8:30-9:45am	and	is	open	to	the	public.		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
For	more	information,	contact	CSS	Graduate	Student	Caucus	President	Biz	Nijdam	at	
elizabeth.nijdam@gmail.com.	


